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Thank you for your response dated October 1, 2003, to our Triennial Fire Protection Inspection
Report 05000321/2003006 and 05000366/2003006. In your response, you requested that we
withdraw Non-Cited Violation (NCV) 50-366/03-06-03, Inadequate Procedure for Local Manual
Operator Action for Post-Fire SSD Equipment and NCV 50-366/03-06-04, Unapproved Manual
Operator Actions for Post-Fire SSD. In addition, you requested that we close the unresolved
items (URIs) contained in the report.

An additional review of the actions necessary for local-manual operation of Valve 2E1 1 -F01 5A
was conducted. This review found that there were no requirements for valve operation outside
of those included in General Employee Training and System Operator Training. Hence, the
NRC concluded that no special procedure or preparations were required to support local-
manual operation of Valve 2E1 1 -F01 5A. NCV 50-366/03-06-03 is withdrawn.

We are still reviewing the additional information that you provided in response to NCV 50-
366/03-06-04. We will advise you of our decision regarding this NCV when our review is
complete.

We have also begun our review of your request to close the URIs. To this end, we have held
some discussions with your staff and requested additional information. When we have
completed our review, we will inform you of our decision.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publically Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS).
ADAMS is accessible from the NTC Web site at httn://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html
(the Public Reading Room).

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.


